
Caledonia Charter Township is seeking bids on interior renovations at the township hall located at 
135 N. State Rd.  Interested contractors must be licensed and need to contact Steve at 989-277-
0314 to schedule a visit to review the project and to obtain specific details for bids. 

Please email bids to Amy Holek at supervisor@caledoniatwp.com 

Bids will be accepted until November 1, 2024 at 5pm. 
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